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RE: A. niger Isolate 

Dr. Kevin McCluskey 
University of Kansas Medical Center 
Department of Microbiology 
3901 Rainbow Blvd 
Kansas City, KS 66160 
(913) 588-7044 

Kevin, 

Department of Chemical Engineering 
University of California at Berkeley 

Berkeley, CA 94720-1462 

April 25, 2002 

Enclosed is the A. niger isolate as per our email correspondence. It has been inoculated to the center 
of the plate and is on PDB, it will grow well at RT, 30°C and 37°C. If there are any problems with the 
plate upon arrival please do not hesitate to contact me either by email or telephone, your help is greatly 
appreciated. 

Regards, 

R. David Laidlaw 

Research Associate to Jay D. Keasling 
dlaidlaw@uclink.berkeley.edu 
ph.510.643.1876 
f.510.643.1228 


